
 
 

 
 

 

 
 
28th August 2006 
 
ASX ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
 
VERTICON IN DUE DILIGENCE 
 
The Verticon Group Limited today announced it was in the preliminary stages of due diligence of Boyd 
Crane Hire Limited. 
  
Boyd Crane Hire Limited provides crane hire services in the Queenstown area of New Zealand. 
  
The Managing Director of Verticon, Rob Lockett, said a confidentiality agreement was in place over the 
due diligence. 
  
"Of course, we will keep the market fully informed if or when there is any further development," Mr 
Lockett said. 
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Managing Director     Company Secretary 
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